
MESSAGE FROM MRS THOMPSON 

 

Mrs Thompson and the rest of the staff at Weston Point Primary Academy would 
like to wish all of our families a very Happy Easter. We hope that you have a 
wonderful and rested break after what has been a very busy term! We are            
already looking forward to the Summer  term and all the exciting things we have 
planned. 

We will see you all when we return on Monday 15th April 2024. 

 

HEADTEACHERS AWARD 

This week as well as celebrating Star 
of the Week we gave out some very 
special Headteacher Awards.  

One child from each class who had 
been identified by their teacher as     
being a great all rounder this first            
half-term and for demonstrating our 
school value of kindness to their peers 
and adults around the school.  

Thank you also to all of your parents / 
carers that attended we are sure you 
are just as proud of your children as 
we are. 

Well Done to you all. You are all                  
superstars! 

Keep up the hard work! 



 
Easter Bonnet Parade 

Thank you to all of our parents / carers who attended our Easter Bonnet       
Parade this week. It was a great turn out and the weather just about held off 
to allow our children to show off their amazing Easter Bonnets. 

 

We also had a very special visit from the Easter Bunny, who surprised the      
children and gave out chocolate eggs. 

 

The children and staff thoroughly enjoyed this event and we are looking                  
forward to holding more exciting events like this in the future. 

 



 
Super Diners 

 

EYFS/Year 1 Class Assembly 

This half-term our school value has been ‘Kindness’.  

Today our amazing EYFS / Year 1 children held an assembly based on this value. 
The children sang songs and showed us their random acts of kindness they had 
done around the school.  

Well Done to you all! We are so proud of you! 

Thank you also to your parents / carers for attending. We hope they enjoyed it 
just as much as we did. 

Each week our dinner staff identify 
two children who follow the school 
rules at all times during lunch. These 
children are then announced in our 
celebration assembly on a Friday.  

CONGRATULATIONS to our Super 
Diners of this half-term! These              
children enjoyed a very special             
Dominos Pizza lunch with Mrs          
Thompson! 

Keep up the hard work everyone, we 
are very proud of you all! 

 



Eggcellent Attendance  
As you know at Weston Point Primary Academy 100% attendance is very                
important to us. 
 
During the month of March we have been running an ‘Eggcellent Attendance’                   
competition. Children who had 100% attendance between Friday 1st March and 
Thursday 28th March were entered into a draw for the chance to win an Easter 
Egg. 
 
Congratulations to our lucky winners and a HUGE well done too all of our children 
who managed to achieve 100% Attendance. 
 
Keep up the hard work everyone! 



Congratulations to our Stars of 
the Week this week who are... 

EYFS / Year 1    Noah 

Year 2        Toby 

Year 3/4          Maisie 

Year 4/5      Anthony 

Year 6       Zara 

Class 8              Jake  



Our other awards this week… 

Super Diners: 

Bella 

Dorothy 

Thomas 

Attendance 
Award: 

EYFS: 91.7% 

Year 1: 96.9% 

Year 2: 93.1% 

Year 3: 100% 

Year 4: 100% 

Year 5: 96.9% 

Year 6: 95.0% 

Class 8: 91.7% 

House Points: 

Silver Jubilee House 

Line up Champions: 

Y4/5 and Y6 

Well done to Year 3/4 
for achieving 100%                 

attendance this week! 

DOJO Winners: 

Davian 

River 

Rhys 

Alby 

Sophie 

Poppy 

Zara 

Golden Smiley                
Winner: 

Jake 


